
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
18 April 2024 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

At Strood Academy, we encourage all students to prepare diligently for their exams. However, we 

understand that there may be situations where a student wishes to retake an exam to improve their grade. 

Students are welcome to retake exams. However, we will be asking the parents/carers to pay the retake fee 

due to this being a choice made by the student rather than it being a school directive.  

The fee for each exam retake can vary between courses, the current BTEC unit retake fee per is £40.94 and 

can increase each year, 

Payment for exam retakes can be made through parent pay. Please be aware that payment must be 

received in full before the retake exam can be scheduled. 

If you have any questions then please contact the exams office: exams@stroodacademy.org  

Yours faithfully 

 

Ms V Hancock 

Head of Sixth Form 

Assistant Principal 
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